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 Introductions, apologies and substitutions  

The Chair welcomed Committee members.  There were apologies from Bethan Jenkins, 

Suzy Davies and Keith Davies there was no substitutes.  

 

 Inquiry into Educational Outcomes for Children from Low Income 

Households - Evidence session 6  

The Committee took evidence from the People and Work Unit.  

 

 Inquiry into Educational Outcomes for Children from Low Income 

Households - Evidence session 7  

The Committee tool evidence from Primary Schools – Goetre, Blaen y Maes and 

Pillgwenlly  

 

 Motion under Standing Order 17.42 to resolve to exclude the public 

from the meeting for the following business:  

Motion agreed.  

 

 Inquiry into Educational Outcomes for Children from low income 

households - Feedback on visits  

 

 Qualification (Wales) Bill  

The Committee agreed to carry out some pre-Legislative scrutiny work for the 

Qualifications (Wales) Bill.  Subject to a few minor amendments a draft terms of 

reference was agreed.  

 

 Inquiry into Childhood Obesity - Consideration of draft report  

The Committee considered the draft report.  This will be considered again at the 

meeting on 13 March. 

 

 Additional Information provided to the Committee  

 

8.1 Letter from the Chair of the Public Accounts Committee  

 

8.2 Additional information for the inquiry into childhood obesity  from the WLGA 

following the meeting on 15 January  

 

8.3 Letter from the Chair of the Petitions Committee  

 



8.4 Submission from Sport Wales for the inquiry into childhood obesity  

 


